
 

 

TOWN OF MAPLE GROVE 

Tuesday, July 8, 2025 

 

 

   The monthly meeting of the Maple Grove Town Board was called to order on Tuesday, July 8, 2025 at 7:30 

PM by Chairperson Paul Heraly.   

 

     Present were: Wayne Laabs & Butch Tisler 

 

     Also, present were Paul Hahn, Al Rehme and Rick Krahn  

 

     A motion was made by Tisler and seconded by Laabs to approve the June 10, 2025 minutes as presented.  

Motion carried. 

 

     A motion was made by Laabs and seconded by Tisler to approve the Treasurer Report as presented.  Motion 

carried. 

 

     Valders Ambulance Service, Brillion Fire Dept, and Reedsville Fire Dept monthly reports were  

     presented for review. 

     

     The 2024 Financial Reports was presented for review. 

 

     The Check Paid Report in the amount of $21,393.86 was approved as presented.   

 

     The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 12, 2025 at 7:30 PM.   

 

     A motion was made by Tisler and seconded by Laabs to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.      

     Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mary Jo Krahn 

Town Clerk-Treasurer 


